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IMPORTANT  NOTICE  TO  ALL  WBC  BOATSLIP  OWNERS 

All docks will be removed after October 13th.  Please make sure that 
your boat and all cleats, bumpers, whip holders (or any other hardware 
in the rails) are removed no later than Monday, October 13th.  
Remember that the two cleats and two bumpers that were installed on 
your dock in May, are owned by you (each individual dock owner) - the 
costs were included as part of the special assessment that you paid 
last year.  Therefore, it is necessary that each owner remove his/her 
cleats and bumpers for use next year.  The cost of each cleat is ~$60 
and each bumper ~$170.  Please don’t risk having them removed and/
or misplaced by our installer.


 MAKE SURE YOUR CLEATS, BUMPERS OR ANY OTHER 
HARDWARE, ARE REMOVED BY OCTOBER 13th


If you have any questions please feel free to e-mail at:

wbcboa@gmail.com
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